
Notice is hereby given that Virginia Electric and Power Company (VMRC 
#2023-1384) is requesting a permit from the Virginia Marine Resources 
Commission to install a broadband fi ber optic cable (Fluvanna Mainline 8) 
on existing overhead distribution lines 14 feet above three (3) crossings of 
Able Creek for 48, 64, and 128 linear feet, and one (1) crossing of Cary’s 
Creek for 26 linear feet along James Maddison Highway in Fluvanna 
County.

You may provide comments on this application (VMRC #2023-1384) at 
https://webapps.mrc.virginia.gov/public/habitat/comments/. We will 
accept comments by the USPS provided they are received within 15 days of 
this notice to: Marine Resources Commission, Habitat Management 
Division, 380 Fenwick Road, Bldg 96, Hampton, VA 23651.
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